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January 8, 2024 
 

 
 

Mr. Christian Fern 
Executive Director 
University of Hawai‘i Professional Assembly 
1017 Palm Dr. 
Honolulu, HI  96814 
 
Via email to fern@uhpa.org 
 
SUBJECT:  Proposed Changes to EP 5.223 Graduate Assistants 
 
Executive Policy 5.223 relating to graduate assistants (GA) is currently under review by 
administration. The proposed changes which will provide for sick leave and bereavement leave 
for graduate assistants have been sent out for consultation to the various governance and 
administration groups including all Faculty Senates.     
 
Attached for your information are the redline and clean copies of the proposed changes to EP 
5.223. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debora Halbert 
Vice President for Academic Strategy 
 
Attachments 
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